Letter No.     /HSBTE
Dated: 14.05.2012

To
		The Director Public Relations,
		Haryana, Chandigarh
		
Subject: -	Release of Advertisement.
Sir,
		It is requested to release the enclosed advertisement in Hindustan Times & Dainik Bhaskar (edition dated: 15.05.2012).  This advertisement is in continuation of earlier released advertisement (PRDH No. 26376).
With Regards,
     Yours Sincerely,

(Manish Jindal)
Joint Secretary
14.05.2012

CC:
1. PS/FCTE
2. PS/DGTE


      


Haryana State Board of Technical Education, Bays 7-12, Sector-4, Panchkula
E-mail- manishjindal.hsbte@gmail.com
	

